
Submitter: David Kroesen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I have lived in Oregon for 18 years and support our mail-in-voting system. It has been 

proven to be secure and removes barriers to voting resulting in higher levels of 

participation in the democratic process. The arguments against mail-in-votng are 

disingenuous at best. Please vote against this bill, it hurts Oregonians.  


